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SCHWABE  COLL

Tar B.F. Gooprica CoMmpPANY
Arron, Oa1o

February 1, 1946.

OFFICE OF
SECRETARY

Honorable George Blaine Schwabe
House Office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Schwabe:

One of the most important pieces of legislation
to come out of the House is the Case Bill (H.R. 5262) and
you are to be congratulated, as the Representative from
the 1st Congressional District of Oklahoms wherein our
Miami Plant is located, in voting for it.

The need for legislation of this kind during the
reconversion period is great in view of the present dis-
turbed conditions.

We are particularly pleased to note the favor-
able action taken on Section 12 of the Bill, which excludes
supervisory employees from the coverage of Sections 7, 8,
and 9 of the National Labor Relations Act.

Sincerely yours,

H

W. F. Avery,
Secretary.



